Dear [Insert Name]

Foster Care Fortnight™ is The Fostering Network’s annual campaign to raise the profile of fostering and show how foster care transforms lives. This year’s Foster Care Fortnight will take place from 13 to 26 May 2024 and the theme is #FosteringMoments. The fortnight aims to shine a light on the many ways people in the fostering community support each other, and our most vulnerable young people, and celebrate how foster care can transform lives.
It is also an opportunity to help fostering services recruit new foster carers and raise awareness of the vital role foster carers play. There are currently not enough foster carers available in the right location, at the right time to meet the needs of all children in care. This results in some children not having all their needs met or having to live far away from what is familiar to them, which can have an impact on their outcomes and transition into adulthood. 
Foster carers care for around three-quarters of the 100,000+ looked after children in the UK and provide children who cannot live with their birth family a safe, loving and supportive home. Our service has [add in a personalised section about the number of foster carers you have in your service and the number of children they look after. No more than 50 words].
I am writing to you to ask for your support during Foster Care Fortnight™, including getting involved in Foster Walk, which are annual sponsored walks during the fortnight to raise awareness of foster care in your local community. It is an excellent and easy way to show your commitment and the best way to get involved is by contacting your local fostering service to join them in taking part in any Foster Walk’s they are organising. If you need help or more information, please contact The Fostering Network at campaigns@fostering.net. 
The Fostering Network also oversees a Fostering Friendly employers scheme, which encourages organisations to make a difference for foster carers and the children they care for in their local communities and improve support for their own employees at the same time through introducing fostering friendly HR policy and various support for foster carer employees. We at the Department for Education are a Fostering Friendly employer. It's an great way to show your commitment to fostering and aim to be an inclusive and welcoming employer, while also raising awareness of the importance of fostering. Please spread the word about the scheme to others and consider signing up your constituency office to show your commitment. You can email fosteringfriendly@fostering.net for more information. 
Please show your support and help raise the profile of fostering and its transformational power in our local community. Don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or want to find out more about what our service is up to during the campaign. 
[Your name and role
The name of your service]
[You could add your contact details if you wish]

